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Commonwealth Edison 
72 West Adams Street, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 - 0767 

Mr. A. Bert Davis 
Regional Administrator 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

June 9, 1989 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
Revised Response to Notice of 
Violation and Inspection Report 
No. 50-237/88025; 50-249/88027 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249 

Reference: Letter from H.J. Miller to Cordell Reed 
dated May 8, 1989. 

Mr. Davis: 

Enclosed is the revised Commonwealth Edison (CECo) response to the 
subject Notice of Violation (NOV) and Inspection Report (IR) which evaluated 
Dresden's modification program and dedication of commercial grade parts. The 
revisions to the previous response (dated June 7, 1989), which have been· 
discussed with your staff, involve: 

(a) correction of a typographical error in Item 1 on Page 2 of 
Attachment 2 ("inoperable" should be "operable"), and 

(b) clarifications associated with the corrective action 
discussion on Page 2 of Attachment 1. 

The Attachment 1 clarifications include deleting the reference to LER 
050237-88-002-0 (since the Procedures Upgrade Program had been initiated well 
before February, 1988) and replacing the reference to the August 23, 1988 
letter with a more appropriate document (Station Administrative Procedure 
DAP 9-3) . 
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A.B. Davis - 2 - June 9, 1989 

Please consider this revised response as superceding the June 7, 1989 
response in its entirety. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have 
caused. 

Very truly yours, 

~· 
T. J. 

Nuclear Licensing Manager 

lm 

cc: B.L. Siegel - Project Manager, NRR 
S.G. DuPont - Senior Resident. Inspector, Dresden 
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